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Miss Laura Gilpin
317 Cheyenne Road
Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Please don't think that we are neglecting your hook, nor 
that we are disregarding your two letters. We do, however, want 
to plan the hook fairly carefully before expressing our opinion on 
the Spanish American section.

The small hooks you mentioned in your letter of June 12th, 
sounded quite interesting. I’ll have to rely completely on Carl’s 
ideas for sales possibilities. Mr. Knee of Santa Fe, is doing some­
thing on the Taos Pueblos and Santa Fe, hut I doubt whether he would 
conflict too much with any of your projects. I would suggest, however, 
that before you go to ary considerable expense to get material on 
any of these projects, that you will first let me know. They all 
sound interesting.

The Chiohen Itza photographs are beautiful and interesting, and 
a swell book can, no doubt, be made if interesting text, somewhat 
similar to the Pueblc^ book could be obtained. The main problem would 
be to give the reader the feeling that he were walking among the 
ruins, or among the buildings as they were centuries ago. A strictly 
archaeological book would probably be a failure. We sort of like 
the idea of a book on this subject, if we oan find a worth while 
market.

I believe you said you wanted these photographs back soon, so 
we are returning them to you by express.

Cordially yours.

WFskh


